
 

 
 
 
25th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Members of our St Edward’s School Advisory Council  and Parents & Friends Association, 
 
Unfortunately COVID restrictions continue to limit our ability to meet face to face. Due to these 
restrictions we will not be hosting a meeting this term. Despite the constraints that COVID has 
placed on us, we have had a fantastic year that has been filled with successes in spite of 
challenging times. We have worked well as a ‘team’ to build culture and promote learning success 
in our school. We are only sorry we have not had a chance to celebrate these positives face to face 
with you, as a whole school community. 
 
Our School Satisfaction Survey results were very positive. If you would like a copy of this to look at 
please do not hesitate to make contact with us.  
 
Once again, we would like to thank you for your support of us and our wonderful school 
throughout 2020.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Lisa McSweeney         Alison Hatton 
Co Principals 
 
 
 
 


